
Pilon, Janet

Subject: LRT vote March 28

Original Message 
From: Dorte Deans
Sent:  arch-21-17 1:34 PM
To: Office of the Mayor
Subject: LRT vote March 28

Dear Mr Eisenburger
I have fully supported the LRT for ten years and do so now., as I know you do. I am very
concerned about the ongoing fight to stop the project., as I see LRT as a way to support the
success of Hamilton into the future. Not to mention it will be more Eco-friendly than the
buses.

I wish you well in the upcoming debate.
Dorte Deans

Sent from my iPad
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